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Sunaana event plan
2 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 9:33 AM
To: Soleil Dufour <soleil@thompsonspointmaine.com>

Hi Soleil,

Quick question the the layout plan for Sunaana - the outdoor plan shows shipping containers being used around the
outdoor ice bar area. Are these shipping containers already on site? Are they just being used as a barrier or will people
be entering them?

Thanks,

Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Soleil Dufour <soleil@thompsonspointmaine.com> Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 12:25 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hey Chris,

These will be the containers we already use onsite with the concerts and ice rink as a barrier with the exception of 2
refrigerated containers that will be cold storage only. These 2 containers will come in for the event and leave after
the event. Please feel free to reach out with any further questions.

Soleil Dufour

Thompson’s Point Development
Forefront Events, LLC.

501 Danforth Street

Portland | Maine | 04102
775.233.7434 Cell
207.747.5288 x108 Office

soleil@thompsonspointmaine.com

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 9:33 AM



To: Soleil Dufour <soleil@thompsonspointmaine.com>
Subject: Sunaana event plan

[Quoted text hidden]
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about

government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.



